
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
 
          20th January 2023 
         
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

You may be aware from media coverage that the teaching union NEU has declared strike action, 
which will take place on the following dates: 

• 1st February 2023 

• 1st March 2023 

• 15th and 16th March 2023. 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government 
over teacher’s pay. 

I’m getting in touch to give you as much notice as possible that learning may be disrupted for 
pupils on these dates. We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep up to 
date with the situation, and I will contact you as soon as I have further information. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Osborne 
Headteacher  
 

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mrs K Osborne BA Hons, PGCE. 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  

 

 

 

mailto:a2200@taw.org.uk
mailto:h2200@taw.org.uk
http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/

